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CHORUS AUDITIONS FEBRUARY 28 - MARCH 14

Houston, TX (February 11, 2011) --- The Houston Tidelanders chorus is seeking talented men 
singers to audition. Auditions starts at 6:30 p.m. on February 28, March 7, and March 14 prior to 
the regular rehearsal time of 7:00-10:00 p.m., and a prepared audition piece is not required. Re-
hearsals are at ChristChurch Presbyterian, 5001 Bellaire Blvd., Bellaire, Texas 77401. Visit the 
website at www.houstontidelanders.org or call 713-223-8433 for more information.

The Houston Tidelanders chorus is an all-volunteer male a cappella chorus known for performing 
close harmony music and is affiliated with the Barbershop Harmony Society. Repertoire includes 
music from pop tunes, Broadway show music, religious to patriot, and even a little 60’s doo-wop.

PHOTO CUTLINE
The Houston Tidelanders are looking for singers to audition for the chorus. Try-outs will be Feb-
ruary 28, March 7 and 14, at ChristChruch Presbyterian in Bellaire. The Tidelanders are a 4-part 
close harmony men’s chorus with outstanding musical excellence. For more information, visit the 
website at www.houstontidelanders.org or call 713-223-8433. 
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